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Karla Van Hagen - Please establish a Future Generations Fund and Allocate 20% of the
Local Cannabis Tax for Local Prevention Programs for Children Prenatal to Age 21.

L ]

From: "Ron Epstein" <dharmapeace@att.net>

To: <bos@co.mendocino.ca.us>

Date: 6/5/2017 3:10 PM

Subject: Please establish a Future Generations Fund and Allocate 20% of the Local Cannabis Tax
for Local Prevention Programs for Children Prenatal to Age 21.

Dear Supervisors,

Please vote to establish a Future Generations Fund and allocate 20% of the
local cannabis tax for local prevention programs for children prenatal to age
21. It will more than pay for itself in terms of the costs that will otherwise be
accrued down the line. It will also send a much needed message to our
community that advocating cannabis as our economic salvation turns a blind
eye on the real costs of cannabis culture not only to our youth but to our
entire community.

Ron Epstein
Ukiah
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